
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 14, 2023 

 
• The HRMS Beta club will soon begin accepting applications for new 

members. Sixth and seventh grade students who are interested in serving 
our school and community are invited to meet in the cafeteria at 8 am this 
Thursday, March 16th to learn more.   

• The Pokemon Club will meet this Friday at 8 am in the cafeteria. 
• YCI will meet at 8AM Wednesday morning.  
• Please allow all members of the 7th grade basketball to go to gym following 

morning announcements.  The meeting will only take a couple minutes.  
• Crochet Club will meet in Mrs. Wood’s room from 4-5 tomorrow. 


